From The Annals Of Banality,
Or, Just Think

From the Harvard Gazette:

“Students greeted each other under the flag at University Hall
(photo 1) before jubilantly (photo 2) entering the Memorial
Church for the Baccalaureate Service. Plummer Professor of
Christian Morals and Pusey Minister Jonathan Walton (photo 3)
served as host, and reminded the graduating seniors that this
week is called Commencement not because it’s the end of their
college careers, but because it is “only the beginning.”
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